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Young, Bernie C

From: Pinellas County Clerk of the Circuit Court and Comptroller 
<noreply@mypinellasclerk.org> on behalf of noreply@mypinellasclerk.org

Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 11:19 AM
To: Comments, BCC Agenda

CAUTION:    This message has originated from Outside of the Organization. Do Not Click on links or open attachments 
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe. 

Live Form 

Topic Salons need a definitive date to reopen, May18th  

BCC Agenda Date 5-1-2020 

Your Stand on the Issue  

Comments 

In Pinellas County Hair Salons were the last businesses ordered to 
close. As you watched footage of photos inside salons that were 
doing all the requirements set forth by the Sheriff it was clear we 
were taking safety seriously. After last nights choice of who to open 
back up this is no longer a nonessential issue. May 18th gives the 
Gov 3 weeks to watch Georgia. If things go bad we would be the 
first workers to agree with staying closed. This was wrong to throw 
us to the back burner with no definitive date to get prepared or 
organized with many people in our community who see us as 
essential to mental health. If the Governor received a great haircut 
he would look less tired and be able to think clearer. There are 
people doing hair out of their homes and going into others home 
traveling from door to door, this is way more dangerous to the 
possible spread of Covid than a controlled environment of a 
licensed business who will generate tax dollars also. Please help this 
industry open May18th, that is all we are asking. Valerie Arnold 
Owner Aacardi The Salon 

Citizen Name Valerie Arnold 

Address 
4046 Park St. N.  
St. Petersburg, Fl. 33709  
United States 

Phone 727-409-3002 

Email Varnold44@yahoo.com 

 


